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What’s Going On With Our Club… 
 

2017 LANDOWNER APPRECIATION  
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

December 9th  
Doors Open at 5 PM 

Rapids Fire Hall,  7195 Plank Road,  
Lockport, NY 

 
November Combo Board/General Meeting  
THURSDAY,  November 30th at 7:30 PM at  
Marvin’s Bar & Grill,  7675 Goodrich Road,  

Clarence Center, NY 
 

December Combo Board/General Meeting  
THURSDAY,  December 28th at 7:30 PM at  
Marvin’s Bar & Grill,  7675 Goodrich Road,  

Clarence Center, NY 
 
 

Find us at: 
www.snoseekers.com 

or 
www.facebook.com/NorthernErieSnoSeekers 

Club Officers 
President:  Bill Peronne 

Vice President:  Paul Ast 

Secretary:  Robyn Cierniak  

Treasurer:  Rich McNamara 

Sergeant of Arms:  Jeff Wilson 

Trail Coordinator:  Al Wolbert 

Board Member: Jake Kelkenberg 

Board Member: Shannon Landow 

Board Member: Chantel Dirschedl 

Board Member: Jake Anderson 

Board Member: Ron Watts 

Board Member: Ray Somers 

Board Member: Andrew Braunscheidel 
 

Committees 
 

Legal Committee 
Chairperson:  Al W. 
 

Emergency Response Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Marketing  & Adv Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Fundraising Committee 
Chairperson:  Open  
 

Social/PR Committee 
Chairperson:  Frank S. 
 

Membership Committee 
Chairperson:  Rich M. 
 

Groomer/Equipment Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Trails/Landowners Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Trail Guides Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Newsletter Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
  

Website Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
 

Apparel Committee 
Chairperson:  Open                               
 

Safety/Education Committee 
Chairperson: Open 

Club Headlines 

  

Newsletter:  We are e-mailing our newsletters each month.  We are trying to 
manage our funds more efficiently due to cuts in State funding.  Each member 
will receive all 12 months right at your computer!!  If you do not have a comput-
er… call 741-NESS to let us know that you would still like your 6 months mailed.  
We continue to put a lot of time and effort into our newsletters to keep you, as 
a member, informed and involved in what is going on with our club!!    
 
Website:  We have a message board!  So, please take a moment and register. 
Please email us on the “contact us” page if you have any questions.  The photo 
gallery has some great pictures too! 
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President’s Page 

RESPECT THE LANDOWNERS  

— 

STAY ON THE MARKED TRAILS!!! 

Hello everyone, 
 

Our Landowner Appreciation Christmas Party is only a month away (Dec 9) so please  
roundup gifts for the auction and try to get them to Robyn C. ahead of time so she can log 
them in. We ask at the very least for you to give the Sno-Phone a call to let us know if you 
have picked any up or are donating—that also would really help! 
 

Ours trail we'll be opening before you know it, so hopefully we will have snow by then. 
We had a good crew turn out at the Trail Captains Meeting but we still have a few places 
that need help. We are trying to replace some of our older signs with the newer, more  
reflective ones and also we are getting rid of the small arrows. We will be marking the 
turns a little different this year, as you will see when the trails open. The club has spent 
thousands of dollars in the past few years to upgrade our signage. 
 

Again, I want to stress to the trail guys to check with your landowner to make sure of any 
necessary changes prior to trail installation.  Trails can change because of crops, tree 
plantings,  etc. and also please walk any fields that looks like it has a winter crop on. 
 

We still have our fundraiser Enjoy the City Books, stop in at the next meeting and pick a 
few up! 
Hope to see you at a meeting. 
 

Bill 

 
Please help us go green with our newsletter.  If you would like to receive your monthly newsletter 

to your email inbox every month instead of through the US postal  

system please send us an email with your name and email address.  You can also email us if you 

would like to update the email address that you receive your monthly newsletter at.   

 

Our email address is snoseekers@yahoo.com.   



 

5 

 

  



 

6 

  

A note from our Trail Coordinator... 

Hi everyone, 
This letter is to address some questions that members have had with regards to the club 
having a youth safety course.  For many years dedicated members of the Northern Erie Sno 
Seekers put a lot of time and effort into hosting an annual youth safety course to benefit 
young snowmobilers coming into our sport.  We continued to do this up to the 2015/2016 
season.  We scheduled a course for that year but got no kids to sign up for it.  After that sea-
son, some of our instructors could no longer teach the course, so we were left a little short 
staffed for any future courses.  We spoke with the Shawnee Sno Chiefs club about combining 
our assets of the youth safety course with their instructors and their facilities because both 
clubs are close to each other.  This is how we have promoted the youth safety course for the 
last 2 seasons.  We continue to promote snowmobiling safety and encourage young riders to 
enter the sport.   If you have a need for a safety course please contact us and we can provide 
you with the information on courses from the Sno Chiefs or other neighboring clubs. 
Thanks, 
Al Wolbert 
Trail Coordinator 
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Thank You!!!! 

 
Marvin's’ Bar & Grill  

7675 Goodrich Road 

Clarence Center, NY 

 
 

For accommodating us for our  

General Meetings 

Want to 

Advertise?? 

 

 
 

 

Call our 

Sno-Phone for de-

tails!! 

741-6377 

ATTENTION LANDOWNERS!! 

 

Please contact the trail coordinator, any officer, the Sno-Phone 

or leave a message on our website  

if any area of your property needs attention this year after the 

trail tear down is complete.  

 

We greatly appreciate the use of your land for our trails. 

Thanks again for all of your support.  

Without your generosity, we wouldn’t have these wonderful 

trails. 
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DON’T FORGET!! 
 

WE’VE CHANGED THE LOCATION FOR OUR ANNUAL  
LANDOWNER APPRECIATION CHRISTMAS PARTY!! 

 

ON DECEMBER 9TH  
THIS YEAR’S PARTY WILL BE HELD AT  

 

RAPIDS VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY 
7195 PLANK ROAD 

LOCKPORT, NY 14094 
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THANK YOU to our Landowners!  
 

For our Landowner raffle, we 
draw a name each month from 

our  
landowner list.   

 
The following landowner has won 

a $50 gift card: 
 

October: Tim Harris 
 

Renew your  

membership now for the 

2017-2018 season! 
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Want to 

Advertise?? 

 

Call our 

Sno-Phone for details!! 

741-6377 
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Francis W. King  

Petroleum Products, Inc. 
 

7871 Transit Rd. 
East Amherst, NY  14051 

716-636-3160 
Fax: 716-636-3690 

 

We Provide: 
                

  Fuel Oil      Residential 
Gasoline      Commercial 

    Diesel Fuel         Metered Service 
      Kerosene      Automatic Delivery 

     Burner Service  

 
Serving Buffalo & Suburbs 

 
For Prompt Service please call 

 

716-636-3160 
 



 

14 

  



 

15 



 

16 


